

Your kindness means so much to the children of Boys Town.

Lyn S Romano 6353 PO Box 721 Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721 ռոլուորկըկկիցուցվուրկրերկրդեմիկիրի

May 2023

Dear Friend.

Your faithful prayers and gifts continue to bring hope for a bright future Thank you for your recent gift

This year's senior class of 75 students is living proof that your support changes lives. Despite many obstacles, our seniors achieved their goals, not only in academics, but also in learning life's lessons. trome children of according

Your loyal support of Boys Town has played a direct role in their success.

Please pray for our graduates' continued success and pray for those youngsters who are just finding their way to Boys Town. As we bid farewell to our seniors, another group of needy children walk through our door. Rest assured, we will watch over them with the same love and care.

As these young adults move forward to pursue their dreams, they have you to thank. For this, we are forever <sub>Հշուգ</sub>իլիերիկութի կինանր grateful.

Father Steven E. Boes National Executive Director

PS: Would you like to hear directly from Aur kids? Sign up and dites. for our enewsletter to watch videos and read stories of hope and transformation, which are made possible only with your . Softhat your dinner to her generosity and support!

Visit BoysTown.org/email to sign up today.

HIRTOCH PROPERTY OF THE

IRS Requirement: We acknowledge, in compliance with Federal Tax Law, that you have received no goods or services from Father Flanagan's Boys' Home for your contribution. Please retain this receipt for your tax records as substantiation of any charitable contribution deduction.

Father Flanagan's Boys' Home Boys Town, Nebraska 68010 800-217-3700 boystown.org/give

(O) Instagram.com/BoysTown reams they have controttime mentiles were selower

twitter.com/BoysTown